
The A38 St Chad’s and Queensway tunnels through 
Birmingham will be completely closed to all traffic 
from 18 July to 1 September. Employees based in 
and around the city are being asked to plan ahead

•	 Plan how you will travel around the city during the 
closures.  Consider viable alternatives to driving 
such as public transport or cycling.

•	 Ensure any visitors or deliveries that you are 
expecting are informed of the closures

•	 Where possible, avoid peak travel times. Speak 
to your manager about the possibility of flexible 
working arrangements.

We’re making improvements to make 
your journey better in the future

A38  
TUNNELS 
CLOSURES 
SUMMER 2014

Full 24hr closures 
10.00pm Friday 18 July to 6.00am Monday 1 September
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Full 24hr closures

Overnight closures,  
10.00pm to 6.00am

Visit the website  
www.brumtunnels.co.uk  
for further information including  
maps and useful resources.


